14 Charles Lane
New York, N.Y. 10014

January 12, 1974
TO NATIONAL COMMITTEE MEMBERS

Dear Comrades,

Enclosed is a copy of the government's answer to the
complaint filed by Leonard Boudin on behalf of the Socialist
Workers Party and Young Socialist Alliance and related state-
ments and materials released by the Political Rights Defense
Fund.

The government's reply to our suit provides us with a
significant opening for education about the real issues in
the case. The coming Militant will feature extensive coverage
of the government's admissions and other articles about the
suit.

Comradely,
Colacpg <o 7

Betsy:Stone )
SWP National Office



